
From: Bryan Nelson <laiwally@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 4:43 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Rebate program  
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello, 
 
I qualified for and received a rebate certificate for $750 on a heat pump hot water heater.  Now I 
am being told it is being rescinded.   This seems to be completely unfair.  Can anyone explain 
why this was done and if there is anything I can do to appeal this.. 
 
Thank you  
 
Bryan R Nelson 
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